
1

DCAdmin

From:

Sent: 22 February 2024 08:22

To: DCAdmin

Subject: 2023/62/91405/W.

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe.

I would just like to add my response to the above planning application for the Lidl store at 
Crosland Moor for which I am in favour. 

1. The creation of further jobs for the community within the store. 
2. Convenient location for residents, and ease of access. 
3. Creates more shopping choice for the community. 

Kind Regards  


